
Reporting cyber-bullying

Should I report to the school?
If the bullying involves other children
from their school, children’s home, or
youth centre, report the incident there
first. Staff should have an anti-bullying
policy, should follow these procedures
and keep you informed.

They may get specialist support from
other agencies like the police or the
local authority.

Who else can I report to?
You can report cyber-bullying and other
cyber-safety concerns to

• CEOP (Child Exploitation and Online
Protection Centre)

• The company providing your internet 
or phone service

• The site or forum where the bullying 
is happening

If a child is in immediate danger of
harm, or a crime is being committed,
phone the police straight away on
999. In a non-emergency you can call
the police on 101

Produced by Birmingham’s Bullying Reduction
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www.west-midlands.police.uk

CEOP Child Exploitation 
and Online Protection

www.ceop.police.uk
www.thinkuknow.co.uk

Childnet International
www.digizen.org

Internet Matters
www.internetmatters.org

National Helplines

Family Lives 0808 800 2222
www.familylives.org.uk

Childline 0800 1111
www.childline.org.uk
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